 
THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA AT GREENSBORO
Bryan School of Business and Economics
Department of Management
 
Faculty Meeting 
 
Wednesday, January 20, 2016 11:30-1:00 pm
 
Faculty/Staff members present:
	Moses Acquaah
	Riikka Sarala
	Terry Mullins

	Holly Buttner
	Vas Taras
	 

	 
	Bill Tullar
	Lisa McLaughlin

	Eloise Hassell  
	Hugo Wang 
	Glenda Lloyd

	Tracy Liu
	 
	 


 
Faculty/Staff absent with notice:   
	Nir Kshetri
	 

	 
	 


 
Faculty Excused:
	Mike Beitler
	Mark Moser
	Willie Wooldridge

	C. Robin Britt, Jr.
	Karen Lynden
	Greg Milsom

	 
	 
	 


 
Announcements:
 
Phone-A-thon in Admissions 
January 25 and 26, February 1, 2 and 3 – one hour shift.
Need three (3) for Business Studies and Human Resources and I for International Business.
Contact Andre Hill and copy Moses Acquaah if you can attend.
 
    Thank you Eloise Hassell, Bill Tullar, Hugo Wang and Tracy Liu for volunteering.
 
Reschedule meeting with Candidate on Thursday if you can due to the bad weather expected on Friday.
 
Contact Eloise Hassell to order books for the Jackson Library.  We need to order $3,446.40 before March 31st.
 
Approval of Minutes
 
Holly Buttner made a motion to approve the minutes of the November 18, 2015 meeting.  Eloise Hassell seconded the motion.  Minutes unanimously approved.
 
 
 
 
 
Annual Review Process
 
	Store electronic data on the Department  Drive “N”under your name.

 
	Update Sedona by January 29th.  Update Sedona throughout the year instead of at the end of the year (right before annual review).

 
	Two page summary

 
Workload Percentage for 2015
If you teach 5 courses, Research,Teaching, Service will be 40%,40%,20%.
If you teach 4 courses, Research, Teaching, Service will be 50%,30%,20%.
Lecturers  will be Teaching 80%, Service 20%
 
Qualifications/Faculty Workload
Changes will need to be made to the Intellectual Contributions Statement to reflect the qualifications measurement.  Qualifications will not be a part of the annual review evaluation for 2015.  Teaching loads of less than 18 hours per year will require justification.  Please include reason for workload reduction in the 2-page summary.
 
 
Faculty Search
Three candidates will make campus visits.  Kun (Carl) Liu, George White, and Vladislav Maksimov for the Assistant Professor of Strategy and International Business.  The meeting to discuss the three candidates will be Wednesday, January 27 at 11:30am.  Lunch will be provided.
 
For the Lecturer position, Moses Acquaah will narrow the pool to six candidates and meet with Senior faculty to review CV’s.
 
We are also hiring Anju Mehta, a Visiting Assistant Professor for two years.  She is a spousal hire due to a position filled in ISSCM.  She will teach human resources, organizational behavior and international business.
 
 
Faculty Workload
The faculty workload policy was approved by the General Assembly on January 5, 2016.
Twenty-four (24) credit hours, less six (6) credit hours for Research, less one (1) credit hour for teaching in the MBA and less one (1) credit hour for large class size.  The Bryan School and the Management Department will need to work load policy consistent with the policy approved by the General Assembly. 
 
 
 
 
Curriculum Changes
Curriculum changes to International Business going to UCC on February 5th.
	Reduce Language requirement by 6 credit hours.
	MGT 302 and MGT304 become required courses. 

 
Curriculum changes to Business Studies were approved in the January meeting.  Form D needs to be completed to offer MGT375 on-line.  Larry Taube needs Form D by January 22nd for the February 5th meeting.  We will need to offer one (1) on-line section each semester.
 
Mode of delivery should not be decided by UCC.
 
Moses asked Bill Tullar what is the difference in MGT300 and MGT375.  Bill explained that MGT300 covers basic principles, operations, and forecasting.  MGT375 is the application piece by using an Accessment Center.
 
Assessment
Please provide Moses Acquaah with accessment information by the end of February.  Set up a meeting with Amy Strickland to provide training on completing the required forms.
 
International Business – Vas Taras and Riikka Sarala
Business Studies – Zonghui “Hugo” Wang
Human Resources – Beitler and Wooldridge using old SLO’s
 
 
 
Bill Tullar made a motion to adjourn.  The meeting adjourned at 1:05 pm.  
 
Next departmental faculty meeting:  Wednesday, February 17th at 11:30-1:00pm in Bryan 360.
 
Colloquia for February cancelled.
 
 

